
€> AUTOMOBILE CORORATION OF GOA LIMITED 

February 7, 2022 

To, 

BSE Limited 

First Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Rotunda Bldg., P J Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai — 400 001. 

Scrip Code — 505036 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Dear Sirs, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that there was a fire in the Main Store located in Plant 1 of 

the Company situated at Honda Sattari, Goa on 7" February 2022 which started around 1:30 AM. 

The fire was brought under control by our Company employees and subsequently, by the Fire 

Brigade personnel. 

There is no injury to any person, nor major damage to critical machines and buses. It is expected to 
restore normal functioning of the Main Store and Shell line in next few days without any loss of 

production. There is no significant impact on the operation of the Company due to the said fire 

incident. 

The Company is in the process of ascertaining the damage caused by the fire which is adequately 

covered by Insurance and necessary formalities are already initiated with the Insurance Company. 

This is for your information and records please. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Automobile Corporation of Goa Limited 

, 

J 

Sanu Kapoor 

Company Secretary 

Registered Office & Factory: Honda Sattari, Goa 403 530 (India) 

Tel.(+91) 832 6731111, 6731215 Fax: (+91) 832 6731262 
CIN — L35911GA1980PLC000400 

Website:www.acglgoa.com


